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Tuesday 7th February 2023
Dear Families,
Re: Turkey-Syria Earthquake

| am aware that many of our families have relatives and loved ones located in areas close to
the location of the earthquake which took place on Monday morning. | have been informed
that some of our families have flown to Turkey to locate members of their families.

| cannot begin to imagine the horror and panic that this will have caused for many of you. The
staff and community send their thoughts and condolences at this incredibly difficult time.

Members of the school community have informed me that there is currently a collection of
clothing, blankets and other essential items leaving Tottenham this evening. Should you wish
to donate items you can take them to Aziziye Mosque at 117 Stoke Newington Road, N16 8BU
or at Unit 15/16 The High Cross Centre, N15 4QN. In addition, a collection for emergency funds
has been set up by local residents on ‘Just Giving’ and can be found here.

If there is anything that we can do to support any of our families affected by this, please do not
hesitate to contact the school office where we will do all that we can.

Yours sincerely

Mirahws

Matt Trahair
Headteacher


https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/kahramanmarasearthquake?fbclid=PAAaZFLyndXtCa1FRgKMe2TQ-9AEyZgtpvZ2QamEqG6Agrn-Uues-Ed6VvSkc

